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Charles Caulkins Interviews with the South Florida Business
Journal on Priorities as Chairman of the Florida Chamber

News

11.27.19 

Charles Caulkins, partner in the firm’s Fort Lauderdale office, was recently elected Chairman of the

Board for the Florida Chamber of Commerce, the highest-ranking elected leadership position within

the Florida Chamber. In an interview with the South Florida Business Journal, Charles spoke to

reporters about his goals for his two-year tenure as chairman, priorities for South Florida and

explained why leaders from across the political divide need to come together to address the state's

climate concerns.

To read the full Q&A, visit South Florida Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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